
 

 

 7 November 2019 
 

contact: 
references: 

Planning & Development 
MP07_0174 MOD 1 
MP0175 MOD 1  
MP07/0176 MOD 2  

 Department of Planning, Industry and Environment GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001  
  Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
SUBJECT: COUNCIL SUBMISSION 

MARULAN GAS FIRED POWER STATION MODIFICATIONS LOCATION: 52 SINCLAIR STREET, GOULBURN (LOT 22 DP750050) 
 
I refer to the Department’s request for Council’s comment towards three modifications for 
the Marulan Gas Fired Power Station Project.  I trust the following advises accordingly. 
Goulburn Mulwaree Council supports the proposed development currently on public 
exhibition, raising no objection. 
Please note that this project borders Goulburn Mulwaree Council and Upper Lachlan Shire Council (ULSC).  As such, a referral should be made to ULSC, if one hasn’t already been made. 
For further enquiries, please contact Ellie Varga during business hours on (02) 4823 4444 
or Ellie.Varga@goulburn.gov.nsw.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 Stephanie Mowle Business Manager Planning & Development 


